
 

 
 

 
Changes to the Board of Directors of BLME Holdings plc    

 
 

London/Dubai, 21 March, 2019; London: BLME Holdings plc (“the Company”) has announced today that Sheikh 

Abdullah Jaber Al-Ahmed Al Sabah, Vice Chairman and Non-Executive Director stood down from the Board of 

Directors of the Company with effect from 20th March 2019. Bader Abdullah Al Kandari has joined the Board of 

Directors of BLME Holdings plc with effect from 20th March 2019.  

 
Adel Al Majed, Chairman of the Board of BLME Holdings plc said; 

“I would like to thank Sheikh Abdullah for his many years of service, support and guidance to the Board. His 

experience and advice has been invaluable.” 

 

Bader Abdullah Al Kandari is an experienced investment professional. He began his career in 2004 at the 

Kuwait Fund for Arab Economic Development and is currently Chief Investment Officer at Kuwait’s Public 

Institution for Social Security. Bader has an MBA and holds a non-executive board position at Wafra 

International Investment Company, Kuwait.  

 
Adel Al Majed, Chairman of the Board of BLME Holdings said;  

“We are delighted to welcome Bader to the Board of BLME Holdings, his significant investment and industry 

experience will be invaluable as BLME continues to deliver on its strategy.”    
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